KURRI KURRI PUBLIC SCHOOL

ESTABLISHED 1904 Learning, Caring and Respect for All



202 Lang Street KURRI KURRI 2327 Email: kurrikurri-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone 02 49371235 Fax 02 49361128

Health Care Planning for your children

9-2-2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Every school year we review and update all health care plans. As a school, we have created draft 2017 health care plans based on your child's previous health care. As parents and carers please

- · Read the attached draft plan
- Write any changes to information on the plan
- Sign the bottom of the plan and return to school as soon as possible.

We will update our records based on any signed adjustments you make on this draft. For some children it will be necessary to have a meeting to create a full health care plan.

It is a good idea to receive updated medical advice from your child's doctor every year. Please ask your family doctor to review and update any health care advice for the school, and notify us of any changes or plans.

Asthma

Please provide updated Child Asthma Plans when created or reviewed by your doctor. Ventolin and other puffers need to be labelled and stored in your child's school bag, as listed on health care plans. This will enable quick access during the school day.

Anaphylaxis

In order to provide best care, children with anaphylaxis need to have a personal ASCIA Action Plan that is created by their doctor. Please provide the school with an updated ASCIA Action Plan for 2017 and an Epipen / Anapen for your child. If your child has changing needs through the year, please contact us as soon as possible.

Medication

We thank all parents and carers for bringing in updated medication information throughout the school year. If your child needs to take medication at a different time or their dose has changed, please see the office. Please provide one of the pharmacy prescription labels with medication, as they show information such as full drug name, dose, prescribed administration details etc.

Other Medical Care

If your child has other health care needs, please feel free to contact us to discuss the best care options we can provide as a school. Please inform the office of changing personal contact details so we can call you should an emergency ever take place. We look forward to another year of caring for your child.

Yours sincerely,

Candice Kent Learning and Support Teacher Kurri Kurri Public School